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Having spoken to lots of you this week, it sounds like many of you had a lovely and much-
needed rest over Easter break. It has been great to see you all back this week. We have had 
a fantastic start to the term. All areas have started their new enquiries this week: 
  
Reception: How do we care for pets? 
Red Area: How will we get around in the future? 
Blue Area: Why are more people becoming vegetarian? 
Green Area: How are lives saved through science?  
  
More information on all the enquiries can be found on the school website, or by clicking on 
the links above. There is also a link to the homework for the term on the class pages.   
  
The new school values are being continually discussed and demonstrated by the whole 
school community. Children are still collecting the values card, and some have even 
managed to collect all 5!! Please continue to praise your children for showing the school 
values at school and at home.  
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 SATs 
Year 6 pupils will be sitting their SATs starting on 

Monday, May 9th. They have been working hard all 

year – thank you for all the support you have given 

them at home. One more week to go. 

School Website 

Some of you have been asking about 

the term dates for next year. These can 

be found in the School Office section of 

the school website. Also, in this section, 

you will find information on the 

uniform, lunch menu and much more. 

If you can’t find the information that 

you need, please let us know so we can 

improve communication.  

Eid al-Fitr 2022 

 The festival of Eid al-Fitr will be celebrated this weekend.  

The Festival of Fast-breaking is an important religious 

holiday celebrated by Muslims worldwide that marks the 

end of Ramadan, the Islamic holy month of fasting.  Have a 

great weekend with family and friends to anyone in our 

community celebrating Eid al-Fitr. 

http://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/barrscourtps
https://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=EYFS+Curriculum&pid=47
https://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Curriculum&pid=48
https://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Curriculum&pid=56
https://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Curriculum&pid=52
https://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Our+Vison+and+Values&pid=10
https://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=School+Office&pid=12


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary  

Monday 2nd May – School Closed MAY DAY 
Thursday 5th May – Boys Football Final  
Friday 6th May – Family Bingo Evening PTFA 
Monday 9th to Friday 13th May – Year 6 SATs  
Tuesday 17th May – Read Area trip Aerospace museum 
Friday 27th May – School council planting tree for Queens Jubilee  
Friday 27th May – End of term 5  
Monday 6th June – School open for Term 6  
Monday 20th June – School Closed INSET 
Thursday 16th June – Sports Day  
 
New dates are added to the school calendar page on the school website on a regular 
basis.  
 
 
 
 

Learning this week 

Blue Area tasting foods from 

across the world. 

Green area learning about 

compass points in the sun.  

Red Area creating their own 

characters before writing a 

description.   

Red area children identifying 

continents in an atlas. 

Reception children looking 

after Mr Webster’s 

caterpillars. 

Green area had a visit 

from a Biochemist! 

https://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10&pid=3&viewid=1


 

 



 

 

 

Sports this week  

 

 
 
 

Lots of fun was had and great skill was shown at the Year 3 and 4 Pop Lacrosse tournament 

tonight. Both our teams displayed excellent team spirit and won 1 match and lost 3 in the end. 

Well done Team BC, a brilliant effort. 
 
 

Have a 

lovely 

weekend 

and don’t 

forget school 

is CLOSED on 

Monday! 


